
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Prefects host our first ‘welcome to Lower 6’ barbecue 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Upper 6 prefects recently hosted and organised their first event of the academic year, a 

barbecue for the Lower 6 students. This welcome lunch provided an excellent opportunity for 

the Upper 6 to bond with students both new and old, fostering new friendships and 

connections. I believe this event marks the beginning of a promising relationship between the 

two year groups, one that will continue to grow and strengthen throughout the academic 

year. It was a fantastic afternoon filled with laughter, food, and camaraderie, setting a positive 

tone for the school year ahead. 

 

Miss Faith Falinya, Upper 6 pupil and Head of School 

 

 

 

 


